

TZEDAKAH CHAPTER OF CANADIAN HADASSAH-WIZO

June 30, 2011

Gervais Party & Tent Rentals 75 Milner Avenue Toronto, On M1S 3P6

Dear George,

On behalf of Tzedakah Chapter of Canadian Hadassah-WIZO, we would like to thank you for your generous support of our At Our Table- Jewels of the City" event on May 30, 2011.

It was truly a pleasure working with you. Nothing was ever a problem and you always made yourself available and had a smile on your face or in your voice! We look forward to working with you again next year!!!! And for sure we'll wear the over the knee boots!!

In total, this year, "At Our Table" was proud to raise over \$93,000.00!

CHW remains committed to all our standing projects: our six day care centre, our schools, youth villages, our women's shelters and crisis hotlines, and to Hadassah Hospital and Assaf Harofeh Medical Centre. Toronto Centre supports Rose Dunkelman Daycare Centre and so much more.

The success of our One Campaign project has been insured because of your kind generosity. All of the proceeds from our annual fundraising event will directly benefit disadvantaged youth and new immigrants to Israel. Your contribution is an investment in the future of our people. We wish you a prosperous year and we hope we can continue to count on your support in the future.

Thanks again, Gayle Goldgut, Linda Friedlich, & Robin Turack At Our Table 2011 CO-Chairs